The City of Palmerston has
pandemic to provide more spaces for people to
take their dogs to exercise off-leash.

There is currently one permanent off-leash dog park in
Palmerston, at Marlow Lagoon. The Council recognises

that Palmerston requires additional dog exercise areas.

Council is considering converting the Maurice Terrace
Park temporary off-leash dog exercise area into a
permanent off-leash dog exercise area and would like
feedback from the community to gauge the level of
support for this proposal.

It is proposed that the permanent off-leash dog exercise
area would include minimal dog park infrastructure
such as dog agility equipment, fencing, water, bins and
poo bags and dispensers.

o
=]
<
w
[
o
>
I}
QO
>
<
@

trialled an off-leash dog exercise area
at Maurice Terrace Park during the COVID-19

FEEDBACK

For more information about
the consultation, please visit
www.palmerston.nt.gov.au.
You can provide your feedback
on the proposal via:

14, (113
08 8981 6445, during office hours

EMAIL

feedback@truenorthcomm.com.au
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CONSULTATION

The Maurice Terrace Park
consultation is open for two
weeks from Friday 31 July until
Friday 14 August 2020.

Following the consultation,
a report on the outcomes of
the community consultation

will be prepared for
Council and will be
considered by
Council.

city of
PALMERSTON

‘A Place for People’



